
1

Sandra Homcenko
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Sent: 01 October 2024 11:26
To: Planning Policy email
Subject: Main Modification Part 1 for the King’s Lynn and West Norfolk Local Plan

2021-2040 Plan Consultation - National Highways Response

[External Email]
[ Confirm the senders email address is genuine, before clicking on links and replying]

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for consulting National Highways on the abovementioned Main Modifications Part 1 for
the King’s Lynn and West Norfolk Local Plan 2021-2040.

National Highways is a strategic highway company under the provisions of the Infrastructure Act
2015 and is the highway authority, traffic authority and street authority for the Strategic Road
Network (SRN).

It has been noted that once adopted, the Local Plan will become a material consideration in the
determination of planning applications. Where relevant, National Highways will be a statutory
consultee on future planning applications within the area and will assess the impact on the SRN of
a planning application accordingly. Where development comes forward within proximity of the
SRN, the applicant is strongly advised to discuss the content of the Transport Assessment and
other required assessments, such as those to comply with the DMRB, with the National Highways
prior to submission of a planning application.

Notwithstanding the above comments, we have reviewed the document and note the proposed
main modifications of set out within the document are unlikely to have an severe impact on the
operation of the trunk road beyond the impact set out within the submission version of the Local
Plan.

Kind Regards

Alice
Alice Lawman MRTPI

Spatial Planner
Operations (East) | National Highways

For any planning related matters please email PlanningEE@nationalhighways.co.uk

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s
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disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received
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